
 

 

Project Description 

 Damon Well No. 2 is a 48-in. by 36-in. diameter gravel-packed well constructed for the 
Town of Duxbury Water Department.  Completed in 2002, the 50-foot deep well is the second 
of two gravel-packed wells that will be controlled by a single pumping station.  The well is 
capable of delivering about 350 gpm.  

Damon Gravel-Packed Well No. 2  

 Owner:   Water Department, Department of Public Works 
    Duxbury, MA 
     
 Contact:   Paul Anderson, Water Superintendent 
    878 Tremont Street 
    Duxbury, MA 02332 
 
 Telephone:   781-934-1103 
 
 Key Personnel:   David A. Jacobsen, P.E. 
     


